Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission No 343 Niall O'Rourke

----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 23:29

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency <u>licensing@epa.ie</u>

I write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

There is no right of the commercial and administrative entities in this country to dump waste into the Irish ocean. You must not permit this behaviour to happen.

Yours sincerely,

Niall O'Rourke

Dundalk Louth IE tor inspection there are the dear they other the entire of congright owner required for buy other the entire of th

This email has been scanned by the Symantee Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com